MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council 

FROM:
Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission

SUBJECT:
Appointment to the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission

DATE:

May 7, 2008
The Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission recommends that Louise Stone and Frank Webb be re-appointed to the CHPAC. 

Lowell Roberts and Elizabeth Taylor, who are also eligible for re-appointment, do not wish to continue beyond their current term. Two further seats will be vacant as a result of the resignation of Michael Cucchiara and the expiration of Janet Kagan’s second term. 

The CHPAC requests that Mayor and Town Council allow these four seats to remain vacant until the Public Art Administrator begins work and attends to the issue of board composition.
Thank you for your consideration.

